
 

 

 

 

September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and East Islip High School Students,  

It is our pleasure to welcome you to the East Islip High School for the 2020-2021 school year.  We look 

forward to working in cooperation with students, parents and faculty in maintaining the high level of 

academic excellence that has become the hallmark of East Islip High School.  We are committed to 

providing you with outstanding academic challenges while keeping us safe during these difficult times.  

First Day of School  

 
School begins on Tuesday, September 8, at 7:10 a.m.  with an “A” day schedule.  We will be following our 

regular bell schedule posted on our webpage. 

 

Arrival/Dismissal 

 

Our arrival and dismissal procedures have not changed.  We have an additional entrance on Spur Drive. 

 

Daily Health Form 

 

Everyday students must report to the East Islip High School with a Student Daily Health Screening Form 

signed by their parent/guardian.  Students will submit this form as they enter the building.  Students who do 

not have this form upon entry will be screened by school personnel.  This form can be found on our website. 

 

Campus Support 



Student Weekly Schedule for Month of September 

East Islip High School Program 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 



¶ Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) (Grades 11 and 12 only) 

¶ Instructions Regarding Parking Regulations (Grade 12 only) 

¶ Senior Diploma Order (Grade 12 only) 

¶ 


